Good Morning,

I'm reaching out because one of the kids in the environmental club I volunteer with (her name's Grace) wanted to let you know how helpful the Friends of Brazoria Wildlife Refuges website was for us!

We have been working on a project about wildlife, so when Grace was doing research and ended up on your site... It was an AWESOME find because she was able to get some wonderful info! We had fun learning about FOBWR, too.. She thought you might appreciate hearing how you helped us:)

Grace also found a useful page all about Bald Eagles at - https://wizardpins.com/blogs/education/all-about-bald-eagles Grace was really interested to learn about eagles, hawks and other birds of prey, and she had the idea that we could include this in our thank-you note as a way of returning the favor! She thought it could be a useful additional link for your birds of prey page - www.refugefriends.org/birds-of-prey1.html . Hopefully it's helpful...

Thank you so much again and do you think you can add her eagle link to your resources? If you're able to add it I'll see Grace tomorrow and I could show her then - she would be so thrilled to see her suggestion:) Have a good day and take care!!

Thanks,
Ruth Platt (and Grace)

